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Re: Lack of transparency and citizen considerations is unacceptable
Dear Public Comment,

The lack of transparency within the Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(EMNRD) is very disappointing. The timing of the publication of the proposed fee changes
immediately following the conclusion of the legislative session thereby circumventing the
legislative process could be seen as an attempt to avoid scrutiny. New Mexico is last in
everything except crime and this is the idiocy you worry about. We have the highest taxes in
the country in relation to the quality of our services.This state should operate on oil revenue
alone with tax rebates for it’s citizens but you rotten demtards steal every dime you can to
fund the largest state government per capita in the country. Otherwise known as the democrat
voting base.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brian Ray

bray1814@gmail.com

2715 Via Caballero del Sur Santa Fe, NM 87505 Constituent
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